
CITY OF COAHOMA, TEXAS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FY 2020/2021 BUDGET 
 

The City of Coahoma, Texas will hold a public hearing on the annual budget for the 
fiscal year beginning on October 1, 2020 and ending on September 30, 2021. The 
public hearing will be held on September 28th, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. at the City 
Council Chambers at 122 N. 1st St. Coahoma, TX 79511. 
 
All citizens shall have the opportunity to provide oral and written comments 
concerning the proposed budget. A copy of the proposed budget is available for 
review in the office of the City Secretary in City Hall, 122 N. 1st St., Coahoma, TX 
79511.  
 
This budget will raise the same amount of revenue from 
property taxes as last year’s budget. The property tax revenue 
to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year 
is $9,987.  
 
September 17, 2020 
Tammy Griffith 
City Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 


